
TO APPLY TO VOLUNTEER CONTACT: 
Burt Wolf in the Southern Ohio/Kentucky District at 
southernohiobdm@gmail.com or 937-287-5902 
 

Or Terry Goodger in the BDM office at 
tgoodger@brethren.org or 410-635-8730 

OHIO TORNADO REBUILDING 

Local Volunteers Needed 
BDM will be accepting volunteers who are Ohio 

residents for 1 week periods during July 13-31, 2020. 

Volunteering within COVID-19 Guidelines  
• No Lodging or Meals provided (must live within driving distance) 

• Groups of only 8-10 

• Masks & Social Distancing required 

• Volunteers during this time period must be Ohio residents 

• Volunteers provide their own transportation 

• Compliance with additional safety measures will be required 

and must be agreed to prior to serving 

BDM is anticipating the ability to provide volunteers to support the 
recovery from record breaking tornado activity on Memorial Day 
weekend 2019 in the Miami Valley Area of Southern Ohio. 
BDM will be monitoring the COVID-19 situation prior to these dates and 
changes or cancellations may be made based on travel restrictions, CDC 
and governmental guidance, and conversations with local partners.  


